

## **Important News Update**

Marwood Group Ltd. 72 Roding Road Beckton London E6 6JG

Spring 2022

Dear Customer,

I am writing to notify you all that after our intense review and consultation, Marwood Group Ltd will be closing our Aberdeen depot to all business by 29<sup>th</sup> April 2022. The level of contracts in the northeast of Scotland have been falling for some years and due to the nature of our equipment, we are able to supply from our depot network which continues to cover the whole of the UK.

From 19<sup>th</sup> April our team in East Kilbride will be dealing with all enquiries, hires, off hires, sales and customer service. For your convenience the current Aberdeen telephone number and depot email address will be forwarded to our East Kilbride depot from close of play on 14<sup>th</sup> April 2022.

The depot will still be open to receive off-hired equipment until Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> April, whilst we draw down the depot stock. Please call Aberdeen direct on 01224 907459, prior to returning equipment for guidance. All other off hires will be collected and returned to our East Kilbride depot.

Whilst the closure of our Aberdeen depot may cause some short-term inconvenience. I am convinced that we can still continue to offer our full range of products and first-class service from our East Kilbride depot. Our manager, Alan Vassie, and his team will be only too pleased to assist with all your non mechanical plant needs.

East Kilbride Contact details:

Tel: 01355 208608

Email: scotland@marwoodgroup.co.uk

I would like to thank all our customers for your continued support and my staff and I look forward to working with you throughout the year.

Yours Sincerely

J. G. &

J Gold

Sales Director







